From: Kallenback, Diane 
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 10:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: WTTW Event

Steve,

This email is to confirm that Alderman Margaret Laurino and her husband attended WTTW's Annual Gala last evening, May 11, 2016, at the Renee Crown Public Media Center, WTTW and WFTM Studios, 5400 N. St. Louis, located in the 39th Ward.  They attended the event as the guests of Jack Guthman, a personal friend of the Alderman and her husband.  

Please let me know if you need any additional information.  

Diane

